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For any Twilight after school club matters please phone the main school number. 

The Weekly Newsletter from Newton Poppleford School 

From the Headteacher 

Following the Government’s announcement about schools we will be continuing 
with our present Covid arrangements until the end of term. Any changes will be sent 
to all parents by email during the summer break.  

Printing Workshop 

This week Double Elephant from Exeter came in to Year 4 to 
hold a printmaking workshop based around nature. We 
used Adventure Island to source leaves of different shapes 
and sizes and create these amazing pieces of art using ink 
and a printing press. 

 

Word Millionaires 

Congratulations to two more of our 
word millionaires—Rebecca in Year 
5 and Oliver in Year 6. 

 

 

School Matters 
Friday 9th July 2021 
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From the PTFA - Christmas Hamper Raffle!  
 

Pre-School Sports 

The children who come on a Tuesday have been practising different skills during their PE 
sessions. Mark set up a mini Sports Day for them to take part in. It was great fun and 
luckily we finished before the rain came!! 
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From the PTFA - Christmas Hamper Raffle!  
 

From the PTFA 
The PTFA Grand Summer Raffle will take place remotely in the early evening, today Friday 
9th July! The draw will be recorded and the video uploaded to the parents Facebook 
group. All winners will be notified over the weekend, good luck!  
 

Diary Dates 

Monday 12th July    Y3/4 Sports Day 

Tuesday, 13th July    Year 5 & 6 Sports Day at Sidmouth College  
   Reception & Pre-School Picnic in the Park  

Wednesday, 14th July    Y1/2 Sports Day 

Monday 19th & Tuesday, 20th July Porridge production - 6pm 

Friday, 23rd July    Leaver’s Assembly - 11am 

   End of Summer Term - 1.30pm 

Have you ever consider becoming a governor? Or intrigued to know more? 
Do you care about improving children’s learning and want to contribute to your local 
community? Do you want to work as part of a team and value contributions made by 
others? Are you willing to challenge and ask questions? 

Could you volunteer and become a school governor? 
We currently have vacancies on our governing board and we would like to welcome 
parents, carers, friends, families and members of the community to join us as a 
governor. Please contact our clerk Natalie Mann via the school office for further 
information.  

More photos 
from Pre-

School’s sports  
and the Year 4 
Printing Work-
shop. 


